
Rules Committee, 

Please pass this legislation as it is important that changes be made that make the Electoral process 

more updated as the situation continues to happen. Also, voters in Oregon have been for the 

passage of the bill for quit some time. This way every voice is heard.  

Thank you for passing HB2927. 

Melanie Munro  
mmunro50@gmail.com  
5036 Briarwood Cir N  
Keizer, Oregon 97303 
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